
 
                                           

                               
 

 
                                       

                               
                                           
                                         

                                       
                                     
                                         

                                       
           

 
       

 

  
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: Catherine Maddock 
Sent: 17 December 2017 16:32 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills green area 

I fully support the inclusion of Hookhills green area and play park as a local green space as proposed by the Paignton 
Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council and Torbay Development 
Agency. 

It is my understanding that when Bovis got the original planning permission to build on the Hookhills land there was 
stipulation within the planning permission that there had to be green spaces incorporated within these plans. 
Therefore I do not see any reason for this change and wholly support the keeping of these spaces as per the original 
planning permission. Hookhills estate is very well populated and I feel that to build on any of these green spaces to 
be a dangerous prospect for both children and the elderly, due to the amount of vehicles already accessing this area. 
At the moment the walkways and green spaces form a vital safe environment for children walking to and from 
school and also as somewhere safe to meet with their peers. The elderly and those with poor mobility can also take 
a leisurely stroll without being bothered by traffic etc. Hence why I support the motion for Hookhills green are and 
play park as a local Greenspace. 

Catherine and Andrew Maddock 

Sent from my iPad 
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